

Cork Road, Portlaoise, Co. Laois, R32 DA00 Tel: 057 86 21174

Email: info@killeencivilengineering.ie

Letter Reference:

L4114, Kilbreckan Road, Co. Clare 21st of August 2025
Dear Resident/Business Owner,

Road Re-Alignment Works - Supermacs Plaza Ennis, Co. Clare

On behalf of Supermacs, Killeen Civil Engineering are informing you that there will be traffic management in place (Road Closure/Diversion) in your area to accommodate road re-alignment works on the L4114 Kilbreckan Road to accommodate the new Supermacs Plaza access.

PLEASE REFER TO OVERLEAF OF THIS LETTER AND FOLLOW CYAN LINE

For the duration of these works there will be a FULL Road Closure/Diversion in place for <u>2 weeks</u> between **August 18**th **to August 29**th.

Originally the L4114 Kilbreckan Road was to be re-opened for this weekend 23rd and 24th of August, but for Health & Safety reasons, the road is now fully closed until the finish date of the works.

Traffic diversion to Doora Junction;

- Traffic inbound from M18 to N85 via junction 12 to Killlow West Roundabout divert left to Clare Road via N85
- Traffic inbound from M18 to N85 via junction 12 to Killlow East Roundabout divert right to Clare Road via N85
- Traffic inbound from Clare Road will follow diversion to Clon Road at Applegreen and divert right
- Traffic from Clon Road will follow diversion to Station Road/Quin Road junction and divert right out onto Quin Road
- Traffic on Quin Road/R469 will follow diversion out to Finanagh/Noughaval junction and divert right for Doora

Traffic diversion from Doora Junction to Clare Road;

- Traffic outbound from Doora junction will divert via Ballaghboy Local Road back onto Quin Road R469 and divert left
- Traffic on the Quin Road R469 will follow diversion to Station Road/Quin junction near Ennis Station and divert left onto Clon Road
- Traffic on the Clon Road will follow diversion to Applegreen and divert left onto Clare Road
- Traffic on the Clare Road will follow diversion to Clareabbey Roundabout and follow existing signage thereafter back onto the M18

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience these works may cause. For further information regarding the works please contact Killeen Civil Engineering by phone or email to our head offices as per header of this letter. We thank you for your co-operation in advance.











